JBS NEWSLETTER

TERM 2, WEEK 4
'DATE: 28" May 2021

School

Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Kia Orana,
Fakalofalahi atu, Namaste,

Ni sa bula vinaka,

Konichiwa, Ni hao ma

It is with a heavy heart that we inform our Jean Batten
School whanau,the passing of our dear Mr Oakore Koi
who passed away peacefully yesterday surrounded by
his loved ones.

A family service will be held on Sunday 30 May 2021,
6pm at Shiloh Community Church, 207 Buckland Road,
Mangere.

Final Service will be on Monday 1 June 2021, 11am at
Shiloh Community Church, 201 Buckland Road,
Mangere.

Following the service Mr Koi will proceed to the
Mangere Crematorium.

'Haere, haere, haere atu ra,
Haere ki a ratou ma, kua wheturangitia,
Tiaho mai, tiaho mai, tiaho mai'

What we once enjoyed
and deeply loved

we can never lose,
for all that we love deeply
becomes part of us.
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“Student attendance, along
with effective teaching, has
the greatest influence on
student engagement and
achievement”

Ministry of Education —
Attendance Matters Guidelines

Congratulations to
Room 3, who have
had the highest
attendance for this
week with an
amazing 95%

attendance \
EOHP

Attendance Matters
NATIONAL GOAL 90%

This week’s attendance

Kia kaha whanau!

Talofa lava! Afio mai! Samoan Language Week

Sunday 30 May -
Saturday 5 June

' This year's theme

for Vaiaso o le
Gagana Samoa -

@ Samoa Language
= Week 2021 is

Poupou le lotoifale.

Ola manuia le anofale which means strengthen the posts of your house, for all to thrive.

When you're building a foundation for a fale (house) it can't have a weak foundation or
posts. This is the same for the foundations of our families, schools and churches that play
an important role in strengthening Gagana Samoa (the Samoan Language). Language is
important for the foundations of our overall wellbeing

Faith in God, Confidence in Oneself
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MANGERE 'ecq Batten

Jean Batten School, Mangere Central School, Bader Intermediate
School and Nga Iwi Primary School

DIGIVERSE FOR PARENTS

FRIDAY 4™ JUNE 2021

Cyber Safety at Home
What is future focused learning?
What does Digital learning look like at school?

Numbers are limited and we can only accept 30 registrations so please return your
completed registration to JBS by next Monday 31 May to secure your attendance

REGISTER FOR AN EXCITING DAY OF LEARNING FOR PARENTS
Select your first and second option from the list below.

Name: [ S

Contact: [:r l; :i{:gfiih;¢;i7iu;};i,vf} Child: [f:”:  :1 f {

MOVIE MAKING: Using Stop/Start animation
BEEBOTS: Coding with Beebots

MAKEY MAKEY: Making Pictures Talk
BLOXOLS: Make your own online game
CODING UNPLUGGED: Using lego to code
MINECRAFT: More than just a game

GARAGE BAND: Music Ma

KEEPING SAFE WITH NETSAFE

08886

Light Refreshments on arrival
Morning tea and lunch will be provide

Faith in God, Confidence in Oneself
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Leaving school early
The number of students who are being signed out of school early each day is
~ becoming a real problem.
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f ® ® \ Think ... a child who is collected 30 minutes early each day
( /J will lose
/ ' 2 2 hours of learning each week ....

= 25 hours per term!
= 100 HOURS per year!

Overall this equates to 1 whole month of learning that your child misses out on.
Unless you have no other option, please ensure your child remains at school until
3pm EVERY day.

Jean Batten School is closed for instruction:

QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY WEEKEND

MONDAY 7™ JUNE
TEACHER ONLY DAY

TUESDAY 8™ JUNE

He aroha whakato i HL| DAY

He aroha puta mal PROCRAMME
If kindness is sown ——
Then kindness you shall receive ; BOOKIHQS L

" Open Soon! |

Scan here

Kia pai to raa whakataa
Nardi Leonard - Principal

to joinour |
Mailing list!
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Or Visit: ?@iﬁ?@
sKids.co.nz/Mail MES
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For further information
please contact:
Tavake Marsters-Singh
Regional Operations
Manager
sKids | t: (09) 576 6602
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